
Music Together with Sonia 

St. Bartholomew’s Church sponsors this program as a family fellowship offering to 

our community for people of all faiths. We are happy to share our facilities for 

family fellowship with other approved organizations. Please email our church at 

stbartslaytonsville@gmail.com for more information. 

Music Together with Sonia is 

committed to helping families 

rediscover the pleasure and 

educational value of informal 

music experiences. We 

recognize that all children are 

musical and that every child 

needs a stimulating, supportive 

music environment to achieve 

basic competence in the 

wonderful human capacity for 

music-making! 

Our focus is to bring The Joy of Family Music® making to all families with 

children from birth through age five and the adults who love them. We offer both 

indoor and outdoor classes in the church Memorial Labyrinth Garden. 

Sonia, the Center Director of "Music Together with Sonia", has a bachelor’s degree 

in Teaching and specialized in Musical Education for children K-12. In parallel, 

she studied Piano, Solfege, Music Theory, Transposition and Chorus at the 

Conservatory of Music in Reus (Spain) and has been teaching Music Together 

classes in the US for more than 15 years. 

When Sonia was introduced to the Music Together program for the first time, as a 

mom with her 2 children, she immediately fell in love with it. Being a musician 

and a teacher for a long time, she was thrilled by the content, by the curriculum, by 

the research behind it and of course by the wonderful music. Sonia found the 

Music Together program to be a new, very attractive and inspiring way for her to 

teach young children and to work with their families through music. 

www.musictogetherwithsonia.com 

 


